
 In a letter dated 13 June 2017, the Chairman of the Standing Committee of the 

UNJSPB advised Ms. Rockcliffe of the decision of the Standing Committee of the 

UNJSPB that, in spite of her election to the UNSPC, Ms. Rockcliffe “cannot be given 

access to Pension Board documents, nor can [she] participate in any formal preparations 

for Pension Board sessions” while she remains a staff member of the Fund, because 

being a staff member of the Fund and a Participant Representative of the UNSPC at the 

same time “would constitute a conflict of interest”.  The letter continued that “[e]qually,  
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8. I grant the Fund an opportunity to respond to Ms. Rockcliffe’s request for a 

three-judge panel to hear her motion for interim measures, within the limits of the 

remaining days of the 2017 Summer Session of the Appeals Tribunal.   

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that the Fund is to file its comments on Ms. Rockcliffe’s 

motion of 11 July 2017, if any, at or before 5:00 p.m., New York Time, Thursday,  

13 July 2017.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Original and Authoritative Version: English 

  

Dated 12th


